
Please act now to protect our precious water resources, for the many species (including humans) who depend on them. There is no 
need for huge boats to disrupt the flow in these areas, and the trading irreplaceable natural resources for motorized recreation 
dollars is not a good deal for Oregonians. Thank you!


